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Notice ——— There is NO GENERAL MEETING MARCH 2nd . 
                              (This is also true for the July 6th date.) 
 
FEBRUARY 2nd MEETING RECAP  
 
Two area high school fishing clubs were attended the February meeting 
The students were introduced to the musky fishing world.  Pro guide, 
Paul Klein gave the group an introduction to the exciting sport with a 
brief discussion and question/answer period. Afterwards, the students 
were given an opportunity to build their own early season bucktail.  As 
with most school fishing clubs, their focus is on smaller gamefish, so the 
early season musky bucktail will be appropriate for bass and northern 
pike as well as musky.  A few parents showed up with their students.  
The parents were impressed and grateful to our Club for offering this 
project.  Hopefully we planted the seed for future musky hunters and 
Club members. 
 
 
UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

1. Saturday, March 5th is the Sportsman’s Rummage Sale at the Fond du Lac 
County Fairgrounds. This event is a fundraiser event for the club that runs from 

7:00 am to 2pm.  We are given the opportunity to run the 
concession stand at the Sportsman’s Rummage Sale  We 
need help from members to do this properly.  So far we 
have only heard from a couple of you offering to help.  
Please give either Scott Klapperich a call or text  (920-948-
2283) or Dave Mace (920-960-4179) with a time you can 
help. The Club has paid for and reserved 3 tables for 
members to bring and sell their gently used and unwanted 
outdoor gear. It is usually a fun event so don’t be afraid to 
volunteer. 

 
2. After 2 years of missing the event due to 

COVID, we are happily doing it.  The official 
invitation to members was mailed to you late 
February. We have a bunch of great prizes, 
dinner, and socialization planned for you.  
Please RSVP as soon as you can to help with 
the meal planning.  There is an early bird prize 
for those having their RSVP in on or before 
3/18.  If you have a friend or acquaintance that 
you would like to receive an invitation please 
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text Dave Mace 920-960-4179 or Scott Klapperich 920-948-2283 or Richard 
Feustel 920-517-4712 with their contact info and we will get an invite to them.  
Remember, we will have limited seating for the event. 
 

WMC BANQUET DETAILS 

Date:  Saturday, March 26th, 2022 
Time: 5:30 pm  Cocktails;  6:30 pm  Dinner 
Place: American Legion Hall; 500 Fond du Lac Ave  Fond du Lac, WI 

 
LAST FISHING SHOW COMING UP FOR 
THE STATE 
THE WISCONSIN MUSKY EXPO 

• March 18-20,  Central Wisconsin 
Convention & Expo Center, 
Rothschild, WI  
(www.wimuskyexpo.com )  

 
 
DUES are Due 
As a reminder, 2022 dues are due.  No 
raise in dues, $20 single and $25 for a 
family.  You may pay at the banquet or 
send them to the club using the form and 
self-addressed envelope mailed to you 
earlier this year. 
Our mailing address is: 

Winnebagoland Musky Club 
PO Box 1735  
Fond du Lac,  WI  54935 

 
 

See you at the Banquet and bring a friend. 

http://www.wimuskyexpo.com/

